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Proposed Pledge 1



Pledge title:


[bookmark: _GoBack]Adoption of a National Framework on Restoring Family Links, Dignified Management of the Dead, and Prevention of People from Going Missing.


International Conference theme/topic(s) related to this pledge: 
[bookmark: _Hlk6308833]This pledge relates to the following topic of the 33rd International Conference “Restoring family links while respecting privacy, including as it relates to personal data protection”, which are to be discussed at the Conference, and the Report on Contemporary Challenges to IHL, which will be submitted to the Conference. 


Pledge for the period 2019–2023: 

A) Objectives of the pledge 
· [bookmark: _Hlk5373004]Indonesian Authorities will work toward the adoption of a national framework on restoring family links, including, inter alia, the creation of an integrated system aimed at the prevention of people from going missing in disasters; dignified management of the dead; issuance of adequate travel documents; and taking into account personal data protection. 


B) Action plan
· The Indonesian Authorities will establish a working group consisting of the stakeholders from State and non-State institutions, including relevant Ministries, Armed and Security Forces, the National Disaster Management Authority (BNPB), and the Indonesian Red Cross Society (PMI). 

This working group is meant to consider an integrated response from the action of first responders to the involvement of relevant Ministries to work on the adoption of a national framework (regulatory, operational, or otherwise) on restoring family links, dignified management of the dead, and prevention of people from going missing. 

· … [other action plan as Indonesia/PMI sees fit] 


C) [bookmark: _Hlk6308972]Indicators for measuring progress
· Numbers of actions/measures taken by the Indonesian authorities and/or the PMI to initiate a working group to achieve the objective set out above.


D) Resource implications
Indonesian Authorities will work with partners both inside and outside the Movement, experts, and relevant institutions to achieve the goals. Preliminary discussions and working sessions took place in 2019. The process is expected to build up momentum in 2020. 

***



